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Important
Dates

Nov. 1 - Home and School Mtg 7

p.m.

Nov. 1 - Purdy's Fundraiser Starts

Nov. 4 - Admin Day - No Classes

Nov. 7 - Picture Retakes

Nov. 7-10 - Lost and Found

Display

Nov. 10 - Remembrance Day

Assembly 11 a.m.

Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day - NO

SCHOOL

Nov. 16 - Purdy's orders due

Nov. 24 Report Cards emailed

Dec. 5 - 9 - Purdy's Orders

Delivered this week

*Please note the report card date has changed to Nov. 24th*

We hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable Halloween! Our
students had lots of fun in our school parade. This month we are
kicking off our Purdy’s chocolate fundraiser. It was a highly
successful one last year! These school fundraisers go directly to
student activities and resources for the classrooms. 

Just a reminder there are no classes on November 4th, as
teachers will be busy writing report cards. These reports will be
sent out a bit later than noted earlier this year. Parents should
expect to receive the report cards on November 24th. 

We welcomed some new staff this month: Ms. Zebrun in grade 2,
Ms. McIvor EA, Ms. Lovett EA, Ms. Chodacheck EA and Ms.
Pearson EA. 

Later this month we will be hosting an Indigenous education art
project with artist Annie Beach. Each class will have an
opportunity to work with Annie and get the chance to paint
rocks. Special thanks to Mlle Luce for writing this Smarts grant
for our entire school. We are also grateful to receive a second
upcoming Smarts grant which will allow us to bring in Woodlands
artist. Thanks so much to Mrs. Van Damme for writing this
successful grant.

Tonight is our Home and School meeting in the library at 7:00
p.m., all parents are welcome to attend.

T.Vanstone
Principal/Directrice






We counted how many seeds were in the pumpkins.  We guessed 40 seeds but there
were 368 seeds in our pumpkin!  We guessed too little!  Some kids didn't want to put

their hands in because it was too yucky!  It was so fun!
-Samarth 6 years old

2 Fay & 2 Aselton Enjoy a Little Pumpkin Math!

Thank you Portage la
Prairie! PLPSD Schools

can start the day off right
thanks to 3555 boxes of
cereal and $5100.00 in

cash donations!  



Halloween Fun





 Thank you for supporting our
chocolate fundraiser.  Money
raised ensures EVERY child

can play at ÉCVS safely!

Purdy's

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1569289-97972

 MISSING
SOMETHING? 

 COME IN
ANYTIME AND

CHECK OUT OUR
LOST AND FOUND

AREA!  SORTED
TABLES OF ITEMS

WILL BE SET UP
ON OUR LOBBY

NEXT WEEK.

LOST AND FOUND

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1569289-97972


https://fundraising.purdys.com/1569289-97972

November 16, 2022

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1569289-97972





